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Dear readers,

another eventful and intensive year is drawing to a close. Time for us to give you a brief review
and above all an outlook on interesting news. 2022 was the most successful year in our 25-
year company history.

Despite the still tense supply chain situation, we were able to further expand both sales and
customer relationships.

An important part of this development was the annual automation industry trade fair SPS in
Nuremberg in November, where the personal exchange with our customers and business
partners was finally in the foreground again. Also this year, numerous new business connections
could be established.

miControl is also preparing for further growth and the expansion of its production capacities in
2023. For this purpose, new structures have been created especially in the area of manufacturing and
development. In this issue of our newsletter we would like to introduce Mike Rothe, future plant manager at
miControl.

We hope you enjoy reading this new issue and wish you a Merry Christmas.

Piotr Wojcik

miControl creates new structures for further growth

As at January 1, 2023, miControl is making some structural changes in the company in order to be able to grow further
in the market. In the course of the reorganization, Mike Rothe takes over the newly created position as plant manager
and is thus responsible for the overall planning of production and ensuring efficient manufacturing with high quality
and adherence to delivery dates.

In his new role as plant manager, he is given overall responsibility for development, sales, purchasing and
production. To this end, he has a strong team and a department manager in each department with whom he works
closely. In all his activities, he also maintains a close exchange with the management, to whom he regularly reports with
regard to the business development of the company and makes suggestions for improvement.

"In my new role as plant manager, | will, on the one hand, further optimize our processes in the
individual departments. This is particularly important in the area of material procurement in
order to be able to meet the increasing demand with high adherence to delivery dates. At the
same time, we are working on the continuous further development of our products," says Mike
Rothe.

Mike Rothe has been with miControl since 2005 and has actively witnessed the company's
development. In his early days, he worked in production, then he took over tasks in the area of
hardware development. Thus he was able to get to know the products very well from the
production and development side.

Later, he took over the task as head of materials management, where he gained extensive
experience in the field of purchasing.




"The tasks ahead of us are very challenging and extensive. | look forward to mastering them successfully together with
my team and thus continuing the positive development of the company," Mike Rothe concludes.

Review of a successful SPS fair in Nuremberg

SPS Smart Production Solutions is over and miControl looks back after three exciting and eventful days on a successful
trade fair with many good, inspiring conversations.

"It's good to be back. After a much too long pandemic break, we are happy that we could finally get back into personal
exchange with customers, partners and interested parties and thank everyone who came by our booth. It is impressive
how visitors to our booth appreciated being able to experience the world of automation live again," said Mario Bruns, Key
Account Manager at miControl.

If you did not have the opportunity to learn about the latest product highlights at our booth, please feel free to make an
individual appointment with the sales department at vertrieb@miControl.de.

miControl is already looking forward to welcoming you again in Nuremberg at SPS 2023 from 14.11. - 16.11.2023.

You don’t know miControl and you would like to know more about the company.

About company

miControl GmbH develops and manufactures servo amplifier
and control systems for brushless servo and DC brushed
servo and stepper motors. These systems are characterized
by their compact design with high power density in the
smallest space. In addition to the 4-quadrant operation
including brake energy regeneration, our systems include an
extensive firmware. Founded in 1997 and located in
GroRbeeren near Berlin, the company employs more than 40
employees and can react quickly and flexibly to customer
requirements thanks to its in-house development
department.

More about company
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